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30™ October 2013

To:  Ma Ya-Juan
Science Editor
Editorial Office
Baishideng Publishing Group Co., Limited

Dear Ms. Ma,
Re: ESPS Manuscript No. 6028

Thank you for your feedback on our manuscript. This is to confirm that the above
manuscript was written in English and that there was no translation from any other
language. We also confirm that all the authors’ first language (both spoken and written) is
English.

The language of our manuscript should be that of Grade A as is required by your journal.

I hope that the above statement fulfills your requirements for the language criteria and I
thank you once again for your understanding and for publishing our article in your
journal.

Yours sincerely,

|

Dr. Shakina Rauff

Associate Consultant

Department of Obstetrics & Gynaecology
National University Hospital

Singapore
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